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April 21, 2021

Food for Thought
America has believed that in differentiation, not in uniformity, lies the 
path of progress. It acted on this belief; it has advanced human hap-
piness, and it has prospered.    ~ Louis D. Brandeis

Superintendent’s Corner
Our progressive return to a full-time instructional option continued 
this week with our 7th grade students joining their elementary, 6th, 
8th, 11th, and 12th grade counterparts. Of course, we continue to 
monitor infection rates, transmission patterns, and surrounding com-
munity conditions with the plan of adding the 9th and 10th grade, and 
Pre-K option of full-time return on Monday, April 26th. It is no secret 
that conditions are improving and that good news is a direct result 
of the smart, disciplined approach that our school community has 
taken during this unprecedented time. We are incredibly apprecia-
tive of that cooperation and proud to serve with and among such an 
amazing learning family.

News from Deputy Superintendent 
Dr. Joseph Centamore in the Curriculum Office
Walt Whitman High School’s renowned theater program, under the 
direction of Ms. Susan Turner Radin, is proud to present…The 25th 
Annual Putnam County Spelling Bee.
 
Community performances will be held in the Walt Whitman HS Per-
forming Arts Center on the following dates and times:
 
Friday, April 23 - 7:30 p.m.
 
Saturday, April 24 - 2 p.m. and 7:30 p.m.

News from Assistant Superintendent for 
Business and District Operations Dr. Vito D’Elia
At last night’s Board of Education meeting the trustees voted to adopt 
the proposed 2021-2022 South Huntington Union Free School Dis-
trict Budget. This $184,937,763 financial plan makes careful use of 
available resources to reduce the tax levy, support instruction, ad-
dress COVID learning gaps, enhance facilities, and bolster savings. 
The full adoption presentation can be found at www.shufsd.org, and 
we welcome you to log on or call our offices if we can be of any as-
sistance.

Some Thoughts from Assistant Superintendent 
for Student Services April Poprilo 
The Walt Whitman Natural Helpers Club is holding its 3rd annual 
Mental Health Awareness Week from May 10th - May 14th, to pro-
mote acceptance and understanding of mental health issues that im-
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pact many students and people in our community. The club is selling 
short sleeve and long sleeve shirts, hooded sweatshirts, and crew-
neck sweatshirts. Please see a Natural Helper or visit the team store: 
whitmanawareness2021.itemorderr.com  to purchase the gear! Also 
to promote acceptance and awareness of the cause, the community 
is invited to wear green (or past mental health awareness shirts) ev-
ery Friday for the month of May!

News from Dr. James Wright, Supervisor of 
Physical Education, Health, Athletics & 
Recreation
The playoff train keeps rolling as Girls Volleyball, Boys Golf, and 
Football are still in the hunt for a championship this week.  Volleyball 
heads to Ward Melville, and if successful, will earn a spot in the Final 
Four.  Our Boys Golf team finishes the season hoping for a League 
Championship, as well as a spot in counties later this week.  Foot-
ball is one game away from a County Championship and faces the 
Colonials from William Floyd, Friday at 5 p.m. at the Lincoln Avenue 
Athletic Complex in Mastic Beach, NY.

Additionally, several individuals are qualifiers for Counties. For Gym-
nastics, it’s Carly McEntee on Floor, Tennis serves up Chelsea Ca-
rino, and in the Pool for Swimming are sisters Maria and Arianna 
Petkovits, Catherine Muller, Bianca Santaromana, and Emily 
Teplansky.

While the season was only eight weeks long, the successes and 
memories from this “Fall” season will last forever.

News from Mr. John Murphy, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
Walt Whitman High School is proud to announce that it will be hosting 
its annual Musical this coming weekend. Please join us for our LIVE 
performances of The 25th Annual Putnam County Spelling Bee on 
April 23rd and 24th in the PAC!  Seating is limited, so have your child 
purchase tickets ASAP from Mrs. Radin (Turner) in the Dance Studio, 
Room 224, during office hours.
 
We are asking to have your child help the Ambassador Club to support 
Autism Awareness by lighting it up blue every Wednesday through-
out the month of April!  We are asking students to either wear their 
Ambassador Autism shirt or anything blue to support acceptance and 
understanding of Autism.  Thank you for lighting it up blue!
 
We are excited to announce that the Powder Puff participation form 
and t-shirt sale is up on the GSO Site, accessible through Ms. Rice or 
Ms. Ahrens’ Google Site.  All boys and girls interested in participating 
must complete this with a parent/guardian.  The form is due by Friday, 
April 23rd, so be sure to submit as soon as possible!
 
Walt Whitman High School would like to congratulate our new 2021-
2022 class officers. 
 
Sophomore Class:
President: Nina Thomas          
Vice President: Eliana Kazin
Secretary: Amanda Phelan          
Treasurer: Courtney Magee

Junior Class:
President: TBD
Vice President: Kate Buckshaw          
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Secretary: Alexa Dikeakos
Treasurer: Alex Bogdani

Senior Class:
President: Kevin Rankel          
Vice President: Jason Parada
Secretary: Owen Connelly          
Treasurer: Alexandra Fink

ESGO:
President: Victoria Isernia          
Vice President: Amanda Esposito
Secretary: Molly Dugan          
Treasurer: Angela Shedlow
 

Congratulations and Good Luck Student Leaders!
 
For those Seniors who did not purchase a cap and gown last year, 
sales are now online.  Fliers are posted around the building with a 
QR code to access the site.  Purchase your cap, gown and tassel 
for $28.  The site closes on April 30th, so act now!  Your cap and 
gown will ship to the high school, and you can pick it up at Gradu-
ation Rehearsal in June.  For more information, come to the Main 
Office.  Order now:
 

https://waltwhitmanhs.shopoakhalli.com

Athletic News
We are proud to announce that the Walt Whitman High School 
Varsity Football team had a convincing win of 30 - 6 against Long-
wood in the Suffolk County semi-final this past Saturday. Over the 
last two weeks the team has banded together and achieved some-
thing that has not been accomplished in almost thirty years. Bran-
don Ivy’s 99 yard return of a fumble forced by Rasahn Thomp-
son and Liam Villanti gave the Wildcats an early 14-0 lead.  Tim 
Hunter scored a rushing touchdown and a receiving touchdown 
off a pass from Nicholas Bottoni.  AJ Evans ran for 130 yards 
and a touchdown behind the offensive line of Joe Robert, Logan 
Elmore, Diego Romeo, Logan Bermudez, and Liam Villanti. 
The defense forced 6 turnovers, including a key interception by 
Sean Bock. Bock, along with Steven Lainez Gomez, Dan Smith, 
Andrew Diaz, Joey Grasso and Jakub Piopta, shut down Long-
wood all game long. Josh Arevalo added a 24-yard field goal and 
three extra points. Good luck to the Team as it travels to William 
Floyd on Friday, at 5pm, for the Suffolk County Championships! 
Being able to defeat teams such as Lindenhurst, Ward Melville, 
Sachem North and Longwood over the course of this year is 
amazing. 
 
WWHS Varsity Golf continued its winning streak on Friday beating 
Commack at Crab Meadow.  This has been an historic year for 
the Whitman Golf Team.  This is the first Whitman Golf Team ever 
with an 8-match winning streak.  The Wildcats will participate in 
the Suffolk County Golf Tournament on April 26th, at Smithtown 
Landing.  Congratulations on a great season so far and good luck 
at the County Tournament.
 
Varsity Tennis player, Chelsea Carino won 2 rounds at the Divi-
sion Individual Tournament, which advanced her to the County 
Individual Tournament and earned her All-County honors. 
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Girls Varsity Volleyball defeated Bellport 3 games to 1 in their 1st 
round playoff game.  Caroline Phillips had 16 kills, Jenna Stock-
feder had 9 kills and 4 blocks, and Annabelle Novinski had 39 as-
sists to help lead the way.  Allie Fink added 11 kills and Judy Anest 
added 7.  Maggie Neiland had 14 digs and 3 aces.  The girls faced 
Ward Melville in the 2nd round of the playoffs.  
 
News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
Spring has certainly sprung at Stimson Middle School as we wel-
comed back a majority of our 7th and 8th grade students this week.  
Our Fall sports are in full swing with a tremendous amount of student 
athletes participating in them.  It is so nice to hear the building buzz-
ing and to see our hallways and classrooms returning to a level of 
normalcy with safety still being paramount.  If your child is interested 
in participating in Spring sports, please complete the information in 
Final Forms as soon as possible.  To access final forms please use 
the athletics tab on the district website.  

Please be reminded that the New York State Mathematics Assess-
ment will be administered to all students on May 4th.  Similar to the 
last assessment, all students will take the assessment during home-
room and then an abbreviated bell schedule will be followed for the 
remainder of the day.  The testing session will end at approximately 
9:30 a.m.  If your child is not taking the assessment they may be 
dropped off in the rear of the building at 9:15am.  If a student is in 
attendance during the assessment and is not taking the test, they will 
be expected to read quietly.

Please check the Parent Portal for 3rd Quarter Report Cards.  If you 
have any questions or concerns, please contact the Guidance Office 
at Stimson at (631)812-3720.

News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School
The Merriam-Webster Dictionary defines “Resilience” as, in part, “an 
ability to recover from or adjust easily to misfortune or change.” All 
the students of Silas Wood, those who have returned to our all-in-
school educational model, along with those who remain hybrid or all 
virtual are the living, breathing embodiment of resilience, melding 
seamlessly into their new routine with grace, poise, and polish! Our 
faculty and staff salute them, one and all!

Silas Wood will be conducting En-
glish-Language Arts Computer-Based 
Testing Assessments this Thursday, 
April 22nd.  As with the Math Com-
puter-Based Testing Assessment, 
which will take place on May 6th, as-
sessments will take place during an 
extended test-period at the beginning 
of the school day with the rest of the 
day recalibrated per the schedule 
presented here. Those opting-out of 
either test will spend that time at an 
alternate, in-school location, or may 
plan to be dropped off to arrive to be-
gin first period class, on those days, 
at 9:18 am. Those who arrive for 9:18 
should enter through the front doors 
please! Note that school buses will 
run on our standard schedule only. 
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On a tasty note, Thursday and Friday are Popcorn days at Silas - - 
only $1 for a delicious buttery treat!

Continuing our participation in April as Autism Aware-
ness month (during which we encourage the entire 
Silas family to wear blue, perhaps your Autism Aware-
ness tees, each Tuesday and Wednesday).  We are 
mouth-wateringly excited to announce, among oth-
er activities, an Autism-Awareness-Blue-Italian-Ice 
Fund-Raising Event to take place on April 27th and 28th! Ices will 
be on sale in the cafeteria, during all lunch periods, for only $3 for a 
supersize cup. Enjoy!

News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli, 
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
BW PTA SPECIAL EVENT
Living through a global pandemic has been extremely difficult and has 
impacted not only our mental health but our children as well. As we 
progress through 2021, there is reason for hope, yet our children still 
face a tough road and will need help navigating their emotions. Please 
join Birchwood PTA for a special Google Meet this THURSDAY, April 
22nd, at 7:30 p.m., featuring Alyssa Slansky, LMFT.  Alyssa is a South 
Huntington parent and licensed Family Therapist.  She will provide 
ideas for how best to nurture our children’s emotions through the rest 
of this pandemic. If you have specific questions you would like her to 
address, please email them to us in advance at bwptaloop@gmail.
com.  All Oakwood and Birchwood parents are welcome to join.  
Please use Google Meet code:  https://meet.google.com/rzf-mbsd-
wem

SPRING VIRTUAL PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES:  Children 
will have early dismissal at 12:30 p.m. on the following days:  Thurs-
day, May 6th, and Tuesday, May 11th.  Evening Conferences will take 
place on Wednesday, May 19th, from 6 p.m. – 8 p.m. These confer-
ence days will provide you with an excellent opportunity to meet vir-
tually with your child’s teacher to discuss academic and social growth 
since your last meeting.  We ask your cooperation in making every 
effort to keep your conference appointment.  Please look to make an 
appointment with your child’s teacher.

SEL (Social/Emotional Learning)

As we wrap up Media March, we are thrilled that our students will 
be able to apply their digital citizenship skills as they meet new pen 
pal friends shortly after spring break. Our SEL Team will then focus 
on our next theme - Autism Awareness April! This month’s activities 
will create opportunities for Birchwood students to develop awareness 
of people with autistic spectrum disorder. Activities such as a puzzle 
piece craft and “Wear Blue Spirit Day will support our goal of teaching 
about acceptance! Additionally, students will be able to visit a virtual 
library with read-aloud books, games, and short video clips.

News from Dr. Gayle Steele, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
This week we are administering the NYS ELA Assessment to Grades 
3, 4 and 5 for our full time in-person students using the following 
schedule: 

Grade 3 - Tuesday, April 20th
Grade 4 - Wednesday, April 21st
Grade 5 - Thursday, April 22nd
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The secretaries from our main office will contact the parents of our 
remote students coming in to take the test to coordinate a schedule.  

Students in various classes are celebrating Earth Day this week. Now 
more than ever we need to teach our students to appreciate the impor-
tance of taking care of our planet. Students have been reading, writing, 
researching and planting in their classrooms. Visit our Instagram page 
(maplewood_shufsd) for some great photos.

News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
We hope everyone is enjoying the nice weather.  Our Oakwood stu-
dents are truly enjoying the sunshine during recess, Physical Educa-
tion class, as well as having learning opportunities outside.

Looking ahead, please mark your calendars...our early release days 
(11:30 a.m. dismissal) for Parent Teacher Conferences will be May 6th 
and May 11th.  Evening conferences will be held on May 20th.  More 
information from your child’s teacher(s) will be forthcoming.

We would like to thank all of our families, staff, and businesses who 
have donated to Oakwood’s upcoming Talent show and Fundraiser.  
Our PTA has been working diligently on preparing the list of class bas-
kets, and we are very excited to participate in this fun family virtual 
event!

Count Oakwood in to register for Miles for Michael! We are so excited 
to keep the positive energy going. Sign up to be a part of this dis-
trict-wide event, which is taking place over the course of two weeks, 
May 9th through May 23rd.  Visit www.milesformichael.run to get all the 
latest information on this special event!

Our SBM team has launched the Kindness Goal for the week in our 
building-wide Kindness Initiative. This week our first goal is to focus on 
teaching students how to give a compliment to others.  Our teachers 
and staff will be brainstorming ways we can give a compliment to oth-
ers, and sharing the benefits of complimenting each other.  Every class 
received a bucket and “bucket-filler pom-poms” for our teachers and 
staff to recognize big and small acts by an individual student or groups 
of students. Kindness is the Oakwood Way! 

Kindergarten Registration continues for the 2021-2022 School Year.  
Please be sure to visit the South Huntington website for the Online 
Registration System to submit documents for registering your child for 
the 2021-2022 school year.  If you have any questions, please feel free 
to reach out so we can assist you.  We are looking forward to meeting 
our incoming students!

Wishing everyone a week filled with sunshine!

News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
We are off to a great start to the week here at Countrywood.  The 
students are all enjoying their outside time, both on the playground 
equipment, as well as during organized activities with our wonderful 
PE Recess teacher, Mr. G.  A reminder to please continue sending your 
children dressed for the weather of the day, as well as with appropriate 
footwear, as whenever possible, we are getting outside for PE classes 
and recess. 

A huge thank you to all of our families who have already participated in 
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our “Ice Cream for a Cause” Fundraiser and a reminder for those who 
have not yet participated, it’s not too late.   For $12 you will receive 12 
scoops of ice cream, three cups of toppings and 4 cones.  Pick up will 
be on Thursday, April 29th, between 4 and 5:30 pm.   This fundraiser 
is open to all students, families, and staff throughout the district and 
proceeds go to support the Cohen Children’s Medical Center and all 
of the wonderful work that they do each and every day for children 
going through various illnesses.  If you have any questions, or if you 
would like to participate, please feel free to call Countrywood at (631) 
812-3300 for additional details. 

This Thursday our students are in for a special treat, as our wonderful 
Countrywood PTA is bringing a virtual performance of the Prismatic 
Magic’s Virtual Safari Laser Show.  All students will have an opportu-
nity on Thursday to view the show in their classroom and participate 
in a fun Q&A session consisting of one of their Laser Science Teach-
ers answering common questions that children have about lasers. 

A reminder to all families with children eligible for Kindergarten for 
the 2021/22 school year; registration is ongoing and details on how 
to complete the process online, or to schedule an appointment to reg-
ister are available on the district website.  As always, please call the 
school with any questions or if you need assistance with this process. 

A reminder that both May 6th and 11th are early dismissal days for 
parent-teacher conferences, and that while May 20th is a regular day 
of instruction, we will have conferences that evening.  Your child’s 
classroom teacher will be in touch to schedule your conference date 
and time. 

Please continue to follow Countrywood on Facebook, Instagram, 
and Twitter to get a glimpse into all of the wonderful programs, ac-
tivities and learning that is taking place each and every day in our 
school building.  We look forward to the day, hopefully in the near 
future, when we can re-open our physical building to our families and 
friends, but in the meantime we hope these pictures will bring a smile 
to your faces.    

School Board Notes – A Message from the 
Board of Education
The Budget Adoption presentation concluded last evening with the 
Board of Education adopting the 2021/2022 budget of $184,937,763 
that includes a historical and significant increase in State Aid and 
a tax levy of .99%.  The original executive state-aid proposal was 
$39,510,899 with the legislative budget providing $46,421,675—an 
increase of $6,910,776 from the Governor’s original proposal.  In-
cluded within the budget is the purchase of 2 large buses and 2 mini-
vans, additional academic pandemic response positions, a reduction 
in the use of District reserves, technology upgrades and enhance-
ments, as well as much needed capital projects. 
 
Board President Nicholas Ciappetta announced the three candidates 
running for the three available board trustee seats—Incumbents Ed-
ward J. Nitkewicz and Linda O. LaCara have submitted their candi-
date petitions, as has Mrs. Erin Meijer, a resident and parent in the 
District who has served on the Audit Committee for several years.  
Mr. Ciappetta thanked Board trustee Michele DeGaetano for her de-
voted service to the District these past nine years, as her term con-
cludes June 30, 2021.
 
While reviewing the District owned properties currently for sale, Mr. 
Ciappetta announced the removal of the Chichester Road property 
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from the market.  At this time the decision is to maintain the property 
as open space.  The sale of the Teen Center property and the Central 
Softball Field will appear on the May 18th ballot for the public’s approv-
al to move forward.  The Teen Center is being sold for approximately 
$910,000 and the Central Softball Field for $800,000.  Proceeds from 
these property sales will be used for safety, security and infrastructure 
upgrades throughout the District.
 
The Board would like to remind residents and staff of the Public Hear-
ing of the 2021/2022 budget on May 11, 2021, at 7:30 p.m. in the 
Leadership Conference Room of the James Kaden Administrative Of-
fices.  Information pertaining to the budget development process can 
be found on our website, www.shufsd.org.

News from South Huntington Educational 
Foundation, SHEF
 

      When and where?!
All virtual means anywhere and anytime.  Your pace.  Your choice.  

Commit to accomplish something for yourself during our virtual MILES 
FOR MICHAEL from Sunday May 9 - Sunday May 23.  

 De-stress with a Fun Run or walk 1 mile 
 Try a 5k or 10k  
 Challenge yourself to a half marathon or full marathon

For information and registration, visit MilesForMichael.Run.  Our web-
site provides some suggested 5k courses within our district, and you 
can also check out some of the great paths and trails right in our back-
yard for some scenic places to visit next month! 

     Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for announcements, raffles, 
and more each week leading up to Miles for Michael ‘21.  

News from SEPTA – Maureen Basedow
Please join a great team and board.  Our nominating committee is 
set.  Please fill out our form and email back to us.  Thank you for your 
support and consideration.  Please see our form below!

https://www.bowlmor.com/location/bowlmor-long-island
http://www.cresthollow.com
http://www.ferrantiempowerment.com/
http://SummerStudy.com
http://summerstudy.com/
http://www.ThePurrfectPetsitter.com
http://www.huntingtonchamber.com
https://huntingtonchamber.com/
https://www.navy.com/
http://www.shufsd.org
http://MilesForMichael.Run
https://bit.ly/3sUAHl7
https://www.facebook.com/milesformichaelrunwalk
http://www.Instagram.com/shef_southhuntingtonwildcats/
http://www.eniainspired.com
http://www.eniainspired.com


New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

District PTA Council News
Reminder:  Time for Spring Cleaning! Clean out your Closets and sup-
port the South Huntington Council of PTA’s. Donations of clothing, lin-
ens, stuffed animals and bicycles on Saturday, April 24th from 8 a.m. 
– 3 p.m. outside of the North Gym at Walt Whitman High School.
 
All proceeds will go toward our scholarship fund. Thank you for your 
support!

The Weeks to Come
Please log on to your school’s website and social media accounts for 
more information.

Whitman Sports

Stimson Sports

http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/ACE_Hardware_Coupon1.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Siennas_EZ_Academics_(2).pdf
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://westhillsvisionlongisland.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
http://www.alticeadvantageinternet.com/#/


SEPTA 
2020-21

Membership 
Form

Spanish

Community and School District Flyers 
In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.

Summer 
2021 
Youth 

Basketball
Program

NEYSA
Mar/May
Tennis 

Lessons

Become a 
Wildcat
Booster

Club
Member!

HBC
 Soccer 
Spring 
2021 

Registration

The 
Boxfit

Experience
All Abilities

& Skill 
Levels

Sign-up 
here for 

SH Public 
Library 

E-Newsletter

South 
Huntington 
Soccer 

Club 
Spring 2021
Registration

across the street from Lazy Boy

Flag 
Football

K-8th 
Grade

Join 
Boy 

Scouts 
Troop 68

Join 
Girl 

Scouts 
of Suffolk 

County

discover your hidden smile
Mita A. Parikh, DMD

Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
864 West Jericho Turnpike 

Suite B
Huntington, NY 11743

631-824-6353

www.HiddenSmiles.com 
Camp W

Day
 Camp
2021

Gan Isreal 
Day Camp
Open for 
Summer

2021!

TOPSoccer
Special 
Needs 

Division

The Whaling
Museum’s 
Summer

Camp 2021

Town of 
Huntington 

Summer 
Camp 2021

English

Town of 
Huntington 

Summer 
Camp 2021

Spanish

SEPTA 
2021-22

Nomination
Form

No-Cost 
Soccer 

Program
 Huntington 

Youth 
Grades 2-8

Gan Isreal 
Day Camp
Tentative 

Camp
Schedule

http://www.brianmgill.com/
http://www.safebathli.com
http://www.VillageEastGifted.com
https://www.villageeastgifted.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
http://www.countyline.doitthebest.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com/
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/47959cd4f915938d2eb91d3d4afc23d9596a2ee7.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/c12726bfc62f30fe4c5453e7b68f95d9cff4596f.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/51b18812ee68575f13fe3b77b9ef5443ff5c0660.pdf
https://www.wildcatbc.org/become-a-member
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/7bda5bc28d5902975e282a28ea0039c1e3bcf46a.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
http://www.GCMazda.com
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/d8966315275d55488ffca7ef816d14ebbda6b69e.pdf
https://libraryaware.com/310/Subscribers/Subscribe?optInPageId=39331b79-693d-4354-9a40-eec99c8c584a
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e82b0e6299388a3fe59945ba9b470d3b0da12ff2.pdf
https://www.raymourflanigan.com/farmingdale-ny-furniture-mattress-store.aspx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/6791fa6e044d2fed0da05ac9c64df32d2bf9e5be.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/62dbe4267a4fea035682abd72736f9771b3a4070.jpg
http://www.framingandartgallery.com
http://www.framingandartgallery.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/b5604e3beb219739f0781e9a0d3453c4764092ab.pdf
http://hiddensmiles.com/
https://hiddensmiles.com/
http://campwdaycamp.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/f603aac6f15e1c35ca06b2b1bb11ff8bab6322e6.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e9b76cf9d065becd61171371a943111614db078b.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/0bc39527d79972eb84c71046a3dfc7d270abb8d7.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/d3035ca8acd63e03f4759e4adf377200501c6623.png
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/6c0ab4461988f0d74dae2f4a12f9e59abcb3dc78.png
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/4ba2bf52a14674b76e5667bd690c5c96f1570b69.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/f35a4f281a9fc667389b47e494fa1b37854db700.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/5d30a9e337668a87f760fd6d5580b7b2c15fca8d.jpg


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

TFCU Can 
Help Make Your 

Financial Dreams 
A Reality. 

TeachersFCU.org

LEARN MORE

PROUD SUPPORTER OF 
SOUTH HUNTINGTON 

SCHOOLS

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com
https://huntingtonhelps.com/
http://www.springfieldrepair.com/
https://www.springfieldrepair.com/
http://www.amypodhurstacupuncture.com/
http://www.huntingtonjeep.com
http://www.brendelsofnewyork.com
https://www.brendelsbagels.com/
http://www.ftc.edu
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=sthstebaseball
http://www.TSHCamp.com
https://smythnora.com
http://www.northshoredance.net
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.thelighting-gallery.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Educator_App_(1).pdf
https://www2.raymourflanigan.com/store/ny/long-island-farmingdale-north.html
http://www.puzzlebreakLI.com
http://www.teachersFCU.org
https://www.teachersfcu.org//pages/index.php


COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com
https://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com/
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.westhillsdentistry.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
http://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
https://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/LittleLeagueSmallFryOffer.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
https://adventureland.us/
https://adventureland.us/
http://www.embroidme-huntington.com
https://embroidme-huntington.com/
http://www.skuffyautobody.com
http://www.huntingtonmazda.com
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Dont-Stop-Dancin/445562322148950


New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

482 Walt Whitman Road
Melville NY, 11747

One Free Session
Good for You 
and a Friend

(first time guests and local 
residents only)

Melville Location
500 Walt Whitman Road

Melville, NY 11747
631-683-8311

http://www.suffolkCountyAcupuncture.com
https://suffolkcountyacupuncture.com/
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://FaustHarrisonPianos.com
https://faustharrisonpianos.com/
http://www.uncleg.com/
https://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc/long-island/huntington-station
https://huntington.northwell.edu/orthopedics
http://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
http://locations.jambajuice.com/ny/huntington/1100-e.-jericho-turnpike.html
https://www.orangetheoryfitness.com/
http://www.waltwhitman.org

